
 

Rock your socks for 

World Down Syndrome Day! 
 

March 21st is internationally recognized as World Down 
Syndrome Day.  

Please help us celebrate at school on Thursday, March 19th. 

Students are invited to wear bright, funky, or mismatched 
socks to raise awareness and create conversation about Down 
Syndrome.   We will have a school wide assembly focusing on 

awareness, acceptance and celebrating Down Syndrome in the 
classroom and the community! 

 


